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Macao SAR Travel Permit holders can apply for Port of Entry Visa 

at the Consulate General of the Republic of South Africa in Hong 

Kong 

  The Government of the Macao Special Administrative Region is notified 

by the Consulate General of the Republic of South Africa in Hong Kong that 

the Macao Special Administrative Region Travel Permit holders can apply for 

the Port of Entry Visa in person at the Consulate General of the Republic of 

South Africa in Hong Kong for entering the Republic of South Africa. 

 For the formalities for visa application, please refer to the website of the 

Identification Services Bureau (http://www.dsi.gov.mo/download/2016-04-27_ 

Notice(English)%20201642710364.pdf). 

 For inquiries, applicants can contact the Consulate General of the Republic 

of South Africa in Hong Kong (Address: Suite 1906-8, 19/F, Central Plaza, 18 

Harbour Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong; Telephone: (852)3926 4300; Fax: 

(852)2890 1975). 

 

 

http://www.dsi.gov.mo/download/2016-04-27_Notice(English)%20201642710364.pdf
http://www.dsi.gov.mo/download/2016-04-27_Notice(English)%20201642710364.pdf

